
 

 

May 6, 2025 

 

 

Mr. Jeff Dunsworth, PE 

City Engineer 

City of Pflugerville 

15500 Sun Light Near Way #B 

Pflugerville, Texas 78660 

 

RE: North Wilbarger Interceptor - Recommendation of Award 

 

Dear Mr. Dunsworth: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to provide an overall recommendation of award for the North Wilbarger 

Interceptor project to Patin Construction, LLC. 

 

The North Wilbarger Interceptor project began advertisement on March 26, 2025. On April 25, 2025, ten 

(10) competitive sealed proposals were received, opened and read aloud in a virtual bid opening. Each 

of the submitted proposals were evaluated and scored by a team consisting of City of Pflugerville staff in 

compliance with the criteria in the Project Manual. The City team found Patin Construction, LLC to be the 

best value proposal for the project. 

 

STV concurs with the recommendation of award to Patin Construction, LLC for the base bid amount of 

$1,895,691.00. 

 

Please contact me with any questions or comments. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Ryan D. Owen, PE 

Project Manager 
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